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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Madison County Schools will participate in the USDA Community Eligibility Provision for the 23-24 
school year. This program provides breakfast and lunch to all students at no charge, regardless of their 
household income.  No action is required to participate in this program.  Your children can participate 
without paying a fee or submitting a Free/Reduced Application to determine eligibility.   

Students must select a complete meal to be provided breakfast and lunch meals at no cost.  What does a 
meal consist of?  

Breakfast 

Breakfast includes the following items.  Students must select 3 out of the 4 items offered, while one 
must be fruit or juice.  (Students may select all components offered.)

1) Grain
2) 4 oz. of 100% Fruit Juice
3) Fruit
4) 8 oz. of Milk

Lunch 

Lunch includes the following items.  Students must select at least 3 out of the 5 choices while one must 
be a fruit or vegetable.  (Students may select all components offered.)

1) Meat/Meat Alternate
2) Grain/Bread
3) Vegetable
4) Fruit
5) 8 oz. of Milk

If a student only wants milk, snacks, partial meal components, or extras it will have to be purchased. The 
following Pre-Payment options are available to Parents and Guardians:  
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• K12 Payment Center- the K12 Payment Center is an online service that allows you to make 
payments to your child’s account online via credit/debit card.  For more information please visit: 
https://www.k12paymentcenter.com/ 
 

• Send Check or Cash- Parents & Guardians can drop checks or cash off personally or send it with 
students.  Please place it in envelope with the students name and ID number and submit to the 
cafeteria cashiers.   
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Child Nutrition Director, Brooke Ledford 
at (828)649-9276 or bledford@madisonk12.net.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Brooke Ledford  
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